
31 August 2023

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Community Members,

We have an exciting opportunity to support our young athletes participating in the upcoming Kotahitanga
Sports Camp. We are reaching out to our community for donations of warm clothing suitable for 12 and
13-year-olds, who will be attending this event. Your contributions will ensure that every participant has a
comfortable and enjoyable experience during the camp.

Weare specifically seeking the following items:
- Jumpers
- Long and short sleeved T-shirts
- Jackets
- Sleeping Bags
- Sports Shoes

Your donations will directly impact these young athletes, helping them stay warm and focused as they
engage in various sports and activities.

Drop-off Location: Please bring your donations to the school office during school hours.

Let's rally together to ensure that every participant in the Kotahitanga Sports Camp has the warm clothing
they need to fully enjoy this enriching experience. Your generosity will not only keep these young athletes
cozy but will also demonstrate the strength of our community.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Ngā mihi

Raj Dullabh
Tumuaki - Principal


